KE SKYNEWS

Date : February 28, 2025 &

Notice on the Temporary Change of Lounge in Los
Angeles International Airport

Please note that the Korean Air Lounge in Los Angeles Airport (LAX) will be

temporarily changed as follows.

1. Background

KAL Lounge in Los Angeles airport is temporarily closed for renovation

2. Period
March 5, 2025 ~ January, 2026 (the opening date will be updated later)

3. Alternative Lounge Information

o Alternative Lounge : Oneworld Lounge
o Location : Opposite to the current KE Lounge (TBIT Departure level 5)

O Hours of operation: 06:30 ~ 23:00 (7 days a week)
o Eligibility (Korean Air flight)

- Korean Air First and Prestige class passengers

- SkyTeam Elite Plus passengers (including SKYPASS Million Miler and Morning
Calm Premium members) and their guest (1 pax)

- Morning Calm club members who have valid lounge vouchers*

- SKYPASS members who have Lounge bonus vouchers, KALBIZ vouchers*
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* KE exceptionally accepts this to minimize customer inconvenience caused by

construction.

- Other partner coupons (US Bank, priority pass, etc.) are not accepted.

2 Note : Based on the regulations of oneworld lounge, the lounge can be used
within 3 hours of departure and if a passenger under 21 years of age is not
accompanied by a guardian over 21 years of age, lounge access may be restricted

to comply with CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL.

< If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative.
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